
Invitation to the INGOs Dinner 2024

We are pleased to invite you to the annual dinner organised by OING-Service. It will take place on 
Monday 14 October at the historical restaurant Le Tigre in Strasbourg.

Details 

Date: Monday 14 October 

Time: 19.30

Location : Restaurant Le Tigre, 5 rue du Faubourg National, Strasbourg (near the train station)

Costs: € 25 per person (drinks not included)

In order for this evening to run smoothly, we kindly ask you to confirm your participation by Thursday
10 October to the following e-mail address:

heleen.jansen@orange.fr

Together with your registration, we would like to receive the following information:  

 The name of your INGO 

 The number of participants

 Whether anyone is vegetarian

Payment can be made on 14 October.

We look forward to welcoming you and having a pleasant evening together.

Kind regards,

On behalf of the OING-Service team 

Heleen Jansen

mailto:heleen.jansen@orange.fr
https://letigre.eu/le-tigre/presentation

